
Reference: FS447545554

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 22/2204/FUL

Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus

basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.

three storey building comprising 893sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,

associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By

Name: Dr. Robert Martin

Address: 222 Uxbridge Road Hampton Hill Hampton TW12 1AY

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I believe LBRuT has recently proposed measures to slow the flow of traffic and the parking of cars in Windmill
Rd as part of a 'low-traffic neighbourhood' initiative. By creating almost 100 residential car parking spaces with an opening
onto Windmill Rd there will be many more traffic movements in and around Windmill Rd. We should be trying to reduce
cars in Hampton Hill, not allowing developments that will bring more and more cars to the area. 

In addition, 5-storey buildings are totally out of character/keeping with the whole neighbourhood. As far as I am aware
there is nothing of this height anywhere nearby - the maximum height should be 3 floors to fit in with the current street
line.


